NOTICE OF SALARY INCREASE ON THE SCHLEICHER COUNTY

BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING DECEMBER 31, 2022

Notice is given that the 2022 budget (1/1/2022 — 12/31/2022) includes funding for supplemental,
longevity pay and cost of living increase for some of the elected officials of Schleicher County.

The proposed salaries of some elected county officers may increase up to a $250.00 per month, or
$3,000.00 per year.

The Commissioner’s salaries will not increase for the 2022 budget year.



